




 

 

• The committee discussed recommendations one, two, three, six and eight and 
agreed that the current wording of those recommendations should remain. 

• The committee discussed recommendation number four and agreed that it 
should include references to “timely intervention, equitable access and 
specialized services.” Therefore, the revised wording will be as follows: “The 
SEAC for NNDSB supports the best possible allocation of central staff to support 
early and timely intervention, testing and specialized services (speech and 
language, hearing, sight, behaviour, Applied Behaviour Analysis) with equitable 
access across the regions.” 

• The committee reviewed budget recommendation five and noted that the term 






